
 

 

 

Parent Volunteers Needed 

 

Dear Elementary Parents, 
 
 We have a Field Day on Wednesday, May 29th, and we need 
your help! We are looking for volunteers to help with our morning 
field events, lunch, and our afternoon relays and games. If you are 
available to help, we would really appreciate it! If you are planning 
on using your “family service hours;” please stop by the office to let 
them know this information. Please fill out the time below that works 
best for you, and return it to your child's teacher. 
 
   Thanks, 

    Mrs. Kennett  

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

____ I'm available to help in the morning from 8-11:30. 
____ I'm available to help in the afternoon from 11-2:45. 
____ I’m available to help all day. 
 
 
_______________________ 
Parent Name 


